As the saying goes, "All good things must come to an end", come March 31<sup>st</sup> Stormy Hill Harley-Davidson will come to an end. It has been a wonderful 19 years, meeting great people, learning about the gem of Clermont, and of course selling and servicing this fantastic brand of Harley-Davidson Motorcycles.

Over the next 6 weeks, we will continue business as usual as we wind down and eventually consolidate our operation to our larger store in Leesburg, Gator Harley-Davidson. We encourage you to visit us to say goodbye to the staff and maybe pick-up any of our Stormy Hill name brand t-shirts or poker chips while they last.

If you have money on account, it will be moved over to our Leesburg store. All gift certificates will be honored at the Leesburg location as well. As far as those of you that have purchased a motorcycle from us and have "Tires for Life" that too will be honored by Gator Harley-Davidson as long as you continue to own that bike.

It is bittersweet that I write this message and I will miss many of you, but I will continue to be active in the Harley-Davidson community with my brother. Therefore, I hope to see you on the road sometime.

Ride safe and enjoy the journey,

Janice Malik